
TEXAS A&M UPDATE
In the last issue of Catalyst, we noted how we went after
Texas A&M professor Filipe Castro. He not only made a series
of wholly bigoted and obscene comments about Catholicism, he
threatened some Catholics. We contacted school officials, the
university’s accrediting agency, government officials, and the
media.

The head of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission thanked us for alerting her to this situation. She
said she would consider an investigation. We heard from many
students and alumni, and the school newspaper interviewed our
director of communications, Mike McDonald.

It was telling that the guilty professor refused to speak to
the media about his situation. He most certainly has been put
on notice and hopefully something more concrete will emerge.

https://www.catholicleague.org/texas-am-update/

